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LAST CHANCE - STRATEGY SURVEY DEADLINE EXTENDED 

We are excited to announce we are extending the deadline of the DFES strategy 
survey to Friday 09 August.  This extension gives you more time to share your valuable 
insights and feedback.  

Developing the new strategic plan means we can consider our opportunities and 
challenges, and make sure our priorities are still relevant to our future operating 
environment. 

Your participation is crucial as it helps us to shape the future, improve our services, 
and understand your needs. By taking ten minutes to complete the survey, you can 
ensure your voice is heard and impact real change.  

So please, click on this link and be part of DFES future.  

Thank you, your input is highly valued.  

 
For more information, please contact Karen Jordan, Strategic Coordinator on 
governance@dfes.wa.gov.au.  

 

MELISSA PEXTON 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER STRATEGY AND EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 
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